
From: Jerry Goodman [mailto:jerry@48thward.org]  
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 11:09 AM 
To: Steve Berlin 
Subject: Document 
 
Hi Steve - I'm not sure if I sent this to you yet, but here it is - a recap of the donations and 
reconciliations for our senior fair.  Please let me know if this is satisfactory - I've sent similar 
information to Jason Yost, Deputy Comptroller. 
 
--  
Jerry Goodman 
48th Ward - Harry Osterman, Alderman 
 


















